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MacNeil, Jami

From: Hinkel, Bill
Sent: Monday, February 08, 2021 4:11 PM
To: Burke, Ruth A; Bensinger, Peggy; Elwell, Caleb; MacNeil, Jami; Hallowell, Dawn; 'Carol 

Ervin'; 'Bailey Bolen'; 'Allen J. Philbrick'; plyons@eatonpeabody.com; 'William A. Weary'; 
'Kristin Collins (kcollins@preti.com)'; 'Jeffry Spinney'; 'Cathy Johnson 
(cjohnson@tidewater.net)'; 'Doreen Conboy'; 'Mark P. Desmeules'; 'A. McKinne Stires'; 
'Nicholas Barth'; 'Jon Luoma'

Cc: Brooksie1207@gmail.com; chezcheff@aol.com; thebend@tidewater.net; egdavis414
@roadrunner.com; gsmith@verrill-law.com; Carol.gardner@outlook.com; 
gvflanagan@gmail.com; alnaboca@gmail.com; cjohnson@tidewater.net; del@the-
merritts.net; jody@midcoastconservancy.org; edpentaleri@gmail.com; 
jeff.philbrick@lchcare.org; jmetcalf@eatonpeabody.com; dickpicard52@gmail.com; 
truerenda@gmail.com; sage@tidewater.net; stires@nnei.net; pmtenan@gmail.com; 
michaeltrask7@gmail.com; jluoma@tidewater.net; lwsprague@aol.com; 
barthnicholas242@gmail.com; oldnarrowgaugefarm@gmail.com; 
tocatherineburke@gmail.com; davism.archer@gmail.com; salmon@tidewater.net

Subject: Spinney appeal Department Order #L-28397-4E-A-N
Attachments: Appeal Procedure_Chapter 2 sec 24_F.pdf

Dear Participants and Interested Persons: 
 
The Board has scheduled its consideration of and possible decision on the appeals of Carol Ervin and Bailey Bolen, Allen 
J. Philbrick, and William A. Weary of Department Order # L-28397-4E-A-N issued to Jeffry Spinney. Meetings of the Board 
are currently being conducted remotely and online through Zoom. The meeting is scheduled to begin at 9:00 a.m. on 
February 18, 2021. Participants have been mailed a paper copy of the Board packet. Meeting materials, including the 
agenda and link to the Zoom meeting, are available at https://www.maine.gov/dep/bep/index.html. 
 
Please find attached an excerpt from Department rule Chapter 2 which governs the Board appeal procedure. Questions 
regarding the meeting may be directed to me or Board Clerk Ruth Ann Burke (Ruth.A.Burke@maine.gov).   
 
Respectfully, 
 
William F. Hinkel 
Executive Analyst, Board of Environmental Protection 
17 State House Station 
Augusta, Maine  04333-0017 
(207) 314-1458   
bill.hinkel@maine.gov 
 


